
 

     Bidding Announcement 
 

 

 

 

The American Embassy Paramaribo, solicits for a firm to Perform, 

 

Maintenance of Pools at the two residences. 

 

If you are qualified, and are interested in bidding on this project, please 

contact the Embassy no later than Friday, March 23rd, 2018 to obtain a 

solicitation package. 

 

The solicitation conference and site visit to inspect the system will be held 

on April 4, 2017 at 9:00 hrs. Please be present. 

 

Bidders should submit their quotation no later than 

April 24, 2018 at 12:00hrs to: 

 

The American Embassy Paramaribo 

Kristalstraat 165, Morgenstond  

 

Late quotations will not be considered. 

 

For questions or information call 

Rebecca Beatty, Contracting Officer 

at 556700, ext. 22222 

 

 
 

 
 


